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National Walking Month: The month of May was all about our Walk This May! campaign, encouraging 

walking to school as well as contributing to the recommended 60 Active Minutes per day for children. The 

last day of term ended with our Chair of Governors, Pete Burditt and his brother Tim, visiting our school after 

finishing their 55-mile walk around Northampton that week. They were welcomed by a tunnel of cheers and 

another walk around the field! The total on the day was over £1000 for Macmillan, if you would still like to 

donate, please visit: https://www.justgiving.com/page/pete-burditt-1682715279872.  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/pete-burditt-1682715279872


Scootability – Year 2 & 3: We have had Team Rubicon visit us in 

Year 2 to teach them how to safely ride a scooter as well as 

navigate obstacle courses and Year 3 to help them practise their 

skateboard skills. Everyone got stuck in to the tasks with the knee 

pads a much needed item of safety wear! 

 

 

Girls Tag Rugby Festival – Year 5:  A group attended Franklin’s 

Gardens this week, taking part in a Tag Rugby competition, touring 

the stadium, orienteering and team building challenges as well as 

watching some secondary school Touch Rugby. The girls had a great 

day, many being inspired to continue playing. 


